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MINUTES OF THE 

CITY OF FRONTENAC 
BOARD OF ALDERPERSONS 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 27, 2017 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
The November 27, 2017, public hearing of the City of Frontenac was called to order at 7:00 p.m. 
with Mayor Margot Martin presiding.  The Alderpersons present were David Bray, Brian Warner, 
Jamie Griesedieck and Tom O’Brien.  Alderpersons Dan Kemper and Nalini Mahadevan were 
absent.   
 
Also in attendance were City Administrator, Bob Shelton; City Clerk, Leesa Ross; City Attorney,  
Kevin O’Keefe; Fire Chief, Jack Trout; Chief of Police, Tom Becker, Public Works Director, Jeff 
Wappelhorst and Building Commissioner, John Morgan.   
 
Mayor Martin called the public hearing to order.   
 

1. Discussion of a proposal pertaining to use of dwellings for short-term rental 
 occupancy.   
 

There was no discussion on this topic.  
 

2. Discussion of regulations pertaining to portable restrooms.  
 

Alderperson O’Brien asked  if  Villa Duchesne is in compliance.  Alderperson Bray stated he went by 
the location last week and the portable restroom has been removed. He stated there is a fence 
with a concrete base near the location the restroom was.   
 
Mr. Morgan stated Villa Duchense was sent a letter from his department on the portable restroom 
and a shed on their property which is near their property line.   
 
Mayor Martin asked if anyone had any questions.  There were none.  
 
Mayor Martin closed the public hearing at 7:05 p.m.  
 
 
 


